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We oppose LD 1423. Maine’s EPR for packaging law was passed to hold producers 
accountable for the waste they create—not to burden taxpayers. LD 1423 attempts to 
undermine this progress with last-minute loopholes and carve-outs driven by industry 
interests. It’s a step backward. Let the law stand as intended.


